@ Memorial Hospital

September 14, 2007

Marc P. Volavka

Executive Director

Pennsylvania Health Care Cost Containment Council
225 Market Street, Suite 400

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Mr. Volavka:

Please accept our response to PHC4s FFY 2006 Hospital Performance
Report. The average charges that were not reported for our facility wete due to
a software error associated with our main hospital system vendor. While the
error was recognized and in the process of being fixed, the timeframe did not
allow our charge data to be submitted to PHC4 before the deadline.

This software error has been repaired and our data will be available for the

next report. Should any one wish to contact us for updated charge figures,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 717-849-5331.

Sincerely,

<. Pl

Susan P. Nelson
Vice-President of Quality

cc: Sally Dixon
President and CEO

325 South Belmont Street
P.O. Box 15118

York, Pennsylvania

17405

TEL: 717-843-8623
800-436-4326
WEB: mhyork.org
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